Mazda USA Newsroom

MAZDA ANNOUNCES 2016 DESTINATION AND
DELIVERY FEES UPDATE

Effective December 15, 2015, Mazda North American Operation’s delivery and destination charges have
increased in the U.S. to $835 for cars and $900 for CUVs ($880 and $945 in Alaska, respectively). The 2015
Mazda CX-9 will continue to carry a $880 fee.
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